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Dear Prof. Andrea Bottino,

We would like to inform you that your paper 13 entitled "Assessing the Usability of Different Virtual Reality Systems for
Firefighter Training" is in a short list of candidates to win the HUCAPP 2020 best poster award, based on marks provided
by the reviewers. Only the posters presented and evaluated at the conference venue by the Conference and Program
chairs will be eligible for the final stage. Please note that the organization of the poster content and graphical quality are
essential. The awards will be announced at the closing session, on 29th February 2020, therefore perhaps you'd like to
organize your program in order to attend the closing session, just in case your poster is actually selected as the best
poster of the conference.

Best Regards,
Beatriz Seves
HUCAPP Secretariat
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